Dixons Allerton
Academy Newsletter

News and Events Friday 9th June 2023

Welcome to our newsletter

As part of our drive to help the environment and engage more with parents we would like to introduce
our newsletter. We think it looks bright and inviting, and more importantly will bring you key
information about what is happening at the Academy for both Scholars and parents.

As a one off you may have received the link to this via text, in future this will only go out via email which
is now our primary communication method. Therefore if you have not also received an email you may
wish to contact admin@dixonsaa.com or ring us on 01274 089 890 so we can ensure your email

address is up to date and correct on the system.

Star of the week

Yr7 - M Harris Ali
Always showing positivity and resilience and being such a lovely memeer of the year group
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Yr8- Ishrat Mirza
For being an amazing student. Always so helpful to both students and staff!

Yr9 - Falak Amraz
Always showing happiness around the academy, and for being such a kind and positive member of the
year group

YR10- Maryam Khanum Latif
Always showing positivity and responsibility and being such a lovely member of the year group. Great
in lessons and a valuable member of the Student Leadership Team

Yr11 -Ali Hassan Adnan
High expectations. Helping out staff and 100% attendance.

Yr12- Aneeshah Mahmood-Parsons
For always displaying a positive attitude and being a role model to others

Yr13- Kaiser Igbal
Forgood attendance, working hard in all his subjects and his positve attitude during his volunteering in
Primary.

Good News Story

Principal's lunch

Yr 7 Ludovit Demeter
Yr 7 Olanna Onyema
Yr 7 Nada Abazeed

Yr 8 Oliwia Sydilik
Yr 8 Aaminah Igbal
Yr 8 Husain Al

Yr 9 Shasmeen Syeda
Yr 9 Dua Asif
Yr 9 Alesha Tariq

Yr 10 Umair Bilali
Yr 10 Samantha Osbourne
Yr 10 Farah Moussa

Yr 11 Nayaab Amber

Yr 11 Sufyan Mohammed
Yr 11 Aliya Khan

Good News Story




The following students achieved an A in their Sociology gender test; Sabihah Begum, Sofia Hussain,
Aishah Khalifa, Zara Malik and Laaiba Sohail. They have all made excellent progress, well done!

Year 10 Food Mock Exam

Year 10s spend the day making delicious food and desserts for their Food Mock Exam.

The food was amazing!!

School Food Champions Notebooks

They have been working on Ideas of making some changes to their dining experience when it's their
break and lunch times. Hopefully the outcomes of their project will be released soon.
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Year 7 Appreciations

Miss Newsham would like to appreciate Aisha, Sidra, Zach, Haya, Inaaya, Saniyah, Safoora and Eliza
for excellent effort on this week's homework.

Miss Newsham would also like to appreciate Sarah and Abdul in 7A2 for reading out their fantastic
stories in class yesterday. Brilliant work!

Mr White would like to appreciate form 7A1

Muhammad Hashmi for excellent work and effort in class Maria Obiegala for excellent written work
Tahani Ayub for working really hard every lesson Yayha Ali for his efforts in class

7D2
Zach Mcleod for excellent answers in class Saniyah Rasool Raja for constantly working to the best of
her ability Hawa Hussain for always trying her best.

Miss Ruck would like to appreciate Tanisha Hussain who has shown excellent industry this week, as
well as Safa Hussain who has had an excellent return to lessons!

Miss Ruck would like to appreciate Raees Hussain for always being a joy on the corridor! Shayaan
Adeel for having an excellent lesson on Tuesday despite a wobbly start and Ndabs who always
provides excellent input!

Miss Baksh would like to appreciate 7D1 English for their hard work and focus in lessons this week.
Thank you for making our lessons together so enjoyable!

A shout out to Zeeshan, Gulwish, Faizan, Isa, Awais and Alina for their industry and contributions in
lesson. Well done!

Miss McCormick would like to show appreciation to Syed Buhari for his industrious work this week in
lesson. Well done for achieving top marks in your music assessment.

Miss McCormick would like to give a shout out to Isa Tilal & Ayisha B Qasim for supporting others in
music this week. Thank you.

Miss Suess would like to appreciate Mantas Karbonskis for getting it right all week for two weeks now.
Well done and keep it up!

Miss Suess would also like appreciate The students in 7A5 for getting it right all the time. You
persistently do what is expected of you. You have learned to ask questions politely and 'what if' is
disappearing from our lessons!!!

Year 8 Appreciations
Mr White would like to appreciate in 8A4

Mariya Ahmed for always trying hard and trying her best Sheema Ahmed for her good answers in
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for always trying hard and never giving up Amina Abbas for making an effort to improve.

Mr White would like to appreciate in 8D4 Abdul Rehman Azar for his excellent answers Eesa Mahmood
for always giving his best in class Mahtab Ali for always making an effort

Miss Desai would like to appreciate 8A2 for their hard work and their positive attitude every single day.
Keep it up!

Mr Rix would like to appreciate Rameen Hashmi, Summayyah Batool, Husain Ali, Hasnain Rehman and
Mochament Latif (8D1/Sc) for their excellent completion of the electricity revision puzzle in Science on

Thursday.

Mrs Oliver (ICT) | would like to appreciate all students from 8DIT1 for their continuous hard work and
determination every lesson. This class is a pleasure to teach

Miss Newsham would also like to appreciate 8A1 for always being so hardworking during our
Wednesday lessons. Well done!

Miss Newsham would like to appreciate 8D1 for some fantastic work when preparing for cycle
assessments this week. Especially well done to Rameen, Summayyah, Abiha and Alisha for some

excellent answers in class and for always showing brilliant industry

Miss Baksh would like to appreciate 8A1 for their enthusiasm and their positive attitude every single
day. Keep it up!

Miss Baksh would like to appreciate 8D2 English for their focus and hard work in lessons. Well done!

A special shoutout Aaminah, Youns, Rizwan, Anayah Z and Husain - thank you for always trying your
best and giving fantastic contributions in lesson! Well done!

Ms Aslam would like to appreciate 8A4 for their great efforts and being industrious students. Well
done and keep it up.

Miss Ruck would like to appreciate Aryan, Ishrat, Rayyan, Amina, Safa and Ibrahim who have all
showed excellent industry with their reading this cycle! Well done and looking forward to the raffle

Miss McCormick would like to show appreciation to Ibrahim Mahmood 8D2 for sharing his recent
pilgrimage experience with me. | really enjoyed our conversation. Thank you

Miss McCormick would like to show appreciation to Daniyal Mahboob for his tremendous effort this
week around the academy. You have shown responsibility and have made positive choices. Keep it up!

Miss Ashley would like to appreciate Halima and Kasim in 8A1 English for their brilliant homework and

thank you for letting the class use your opening paragraph as examples. Miss Ashley would like to
appreciate everyone who tried with their homework and put in the effort this week, well done!

Year 9 Appreciations




Miss Desai would like to appreciate 9D5 and 9D3 for their hard work in English this week- you have all
worked so well every lesson this week in preparation for your cycle assessments. Keep it up!

Year 9 Mrs Oliver (ICT) | would like to appreciate all students from 9AIT2 and 9DIT1. You worked really
hard this week, both classes are a pleasure to teach.

Miss Baksh and Miss Raja would like to appreciate 9A1 English for their hard work and focus this
week. Thank you for making our lessons so enjoyable.

A shout out to Maya, Subhan, Ayaan M, Somaya, Mysha and Sania for their fantastic contributions!
Well done!

Miss Ashley would like to appreciate Imaan in 9A2 English for a fantastic story description, well done.
It was a pleasure to read your work. Miss Ashley would also like to appreciate Saalihah for their useful
red pen comments on other people's work. Miss Ashley would like to appreciate the whole class for
working hard on improving their homework and purple penning their creative writing.

Ms Aslam would like to appreciate Hashim, Sufyaan, Abeera, Dua and Hamza Mater for efforts and
attitude towards learning.

Miss Ruck would like to appreciate Junaid Khan, Ehsan Rizvi, Muhammed Skandar and Muhammed
Isa for having a well-focused row on Thursday!

Miss Ruck would like to appreciate Zhir Qader, Arees Khan and Harris Khan for always volunteering
answers!

Miss Ruck would like to appreciate Maheen Waqgas, Alesha Tarig, Madeeha Javed and Falak Amraz for
having great contributions to lessons

Finally, Miss Ruck would like to appreciate Anish and Aariz for brightening up my day and always
somehow managing to put a smile on my face!

Miss Newsham would like to appreciate Aneesa, Ali, Haleema Khan, Awais and Subhan for particularly
excellent effort on homework. Well done!

Year 10 Appreciations

Miss Newsham would like to appreciate 10A2 for showing great industry this week when preparing for
cycle assessment. Especially well done to Shayan, Ayaan, Sara and Hasaan for always giving excellent
answers and showing brilliant initiative.

Miss Ruck would like to appreciate Zaynab Qureshi and Muskaan Sagqib for genuinely being lovely girls!

Miss Ruck would like to appreciate Kaif Ayaz, Sayam Ali, Hassan Ibrahim and Abbas Hussain for
always trying their best!

Miss Ruck would like to appreciate Eesah Aksar, Riyan Hussain and Ameen Ashgar for always having
great industry, and Farhan Khan for showing great improvements!




Ms Aslam would like to appreciate Soha and Musbah for helping others to scan their concept
sketches.

Mrs Oliver (ICT) | would like to appreciate all students from 10DIT1 for their continuous hard work and
determination every lesson. Keep up the great work that you do, this class is a pleasure to teach.

I would also like to appreciate my new 10A1 class for their first week in GO5. Thank you for your
cooperation and keep up the good work!

Miss Desai would like to appreciate 10D5 for their hard work in preparation for their cycle assessment
this week. It's so nice to see how hard you work every lesson in order to be successful.

Miss Desai would like to appreciate 10A1 for their industry in English. Keep it up!

Miss Baksh would like to appreciate 10D4 English for their hard work and industry in lesson. Well done
- keep it up!

A shout out to Maya, Hafeezah, Faizan K, Haden and Rian for their fantastic contributions! Well done!

Year 11 Appreciations

Miss Ashley would like to appreciate Aaliyah, Alihassan, Safa and Shujah in 11a5 for brilliant in-class
behaviour this week. | would also like to appreciate Shujah and Alihassan for attending the Y11
briefing this week before the exam. | would like to appreciate Gray, Safa, Alihassan and Shujah for
attending masterclass and finally | would like to appreciate the whole class this week for their hard
work and commitment to exams (Amir, Husnaa, Daniyal, Ehsaan, Maks, Aaliyah, Shujah, Alihassan,
Safa, Gray)

Mrs Shah would like to appreciate Harisa Mahmood, Gemma Osbourne, Alisha Woolner and Maimuna
Hussain for putting in much more effort before their English Literature GCSE.

Mrs Shah would like to appreciate Fatima Asif and Safa Shakeeb for always working hard in english.

Year 12 Appreciations

Miss Ashley would like to appreciate Malika Afzal and Aisha Khalifa for allowing me to use their purple
pen as model answers, well done.

Miss Ashley would like to appreciate everyone in class who completed high quality homework: Aishah
Khalifa, Aisha Jahan, Maryam Watanyar, Ameera Saheer, Malika Afzal, Rayhaan Yasin and Aminah

Malik

Mrs Sapey would like to appreciate 12B for working hard since their Y12 C2 mocks and the extra effort
they are putting into their independent study.

Year 13 Appreciations




Miss Brooke would like to appreciate Zaina Hussain, Usman Khan Hamad Khalid, Khadeja Khan,
Aleena Ahsan and Igra Bi for their effort in the Yr 13 Criminology exams:

Miss Ashley would like to appreciate Ummhani and Zaina Hussain, Faiza Kouser and Hatheeja Nawaz
for some excellent coursework and excellent Streetcar revision!

Miss Hesselwood would like to appreciate Aleena Ahsan, Zaara Ali, Hammad Aziz, Kaiser Igbal, Simrah
Javed, Arikha Khan, Khadeja Khan, Faiza Kouser, Simra Naz, Laiba Sheikh and Hanna Sojan for their
attitudes on arrival and the way they introduced themselves to the children and got stuck straight in
during their Volunteering in Primary on Wednesday afternoon.

Miss Hall would like to appreciate Ethan Osborne for absolutely smashing his American history paper -
it was so clear how hard you have worked to revise, the progress you have made in a few months is
extraordinary. Very well done!

Miss Das would like to appreciate every student from her HSC class. They absolutely did fantasticin
their January external exam showing how hard they have worked in their final year. | am ever so proud
of each and one of them. Continue to make yourself and myself proud!! &

Mrs Crabb would like to appreciate Aleena Wahid, Maliaka Makoom, Ismail Mohammed, Rayhan Khan,

Aliza Zafar, Esha Zaheer, Saman Zahra, Iman Munir, Humayra Hussain and Ayan Atif for their positive
contribution during the Dandelion Mentoring session on Wednesday
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